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May 29, 2023 
 

ERIN VILLAGE GRAVITY SEWER 

Contract: 2022-04W 

The installation of microtunneling shafts for the sanitary gravity sewer along Main Street in Erin Village 
requires the relocation of utilities at some of the proposed shaft installation locations. Currently, the Bell 
lines on Main Street at Scotch Street are being relocated to facilitate the construction of the upcoming 
microtunneling shaft in that location. As a result, there is a lane closure in effect along Scotch Street 
between Main Street and Daniel Street. 

Please be advised that a road closure on Scotch Street at Main Street will be implemented starting the 
week of May 29th. The lane / road closure area is highlighted in red on the map below. 

During this process, properties on Scotch Street can be accessed via Daniel Street and either English 
Street or Spring Street from Main Street. Access to local homes, businesses, and emergency services 
will be maintained at all times. 

Construction Start: May 23, 2023 
Anticipated Utility Relocation Completion: June 16, 2023 

*Timeline is subject to change. 

MAP OF THE WORK AREA 
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WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

• You may experience increased truck traffic, dirt on roads, dust and noise. The Town, along with the 
Contactor, will make every effort to minimize these impacts to the community. 

• The Town will not be responsible for damage to any privately owned items on Town or County 
property. 

 

Work Hours:  Work will take place from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m., Monday to Friday. 
Work after hours or on weekends may be required during the course of construction.  

 

Open for Business: Local businesses will be open throughout construction. All are 
welcome! Businesses with any construction-related concerns are advised to contact 
the Town.  

We appreciate your understanding and patience 

MORE INFORMATION AND CONSTRUCTION UPDATES 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, please contact us. 

 

digerin@erin.ca 

 

519-855-4407 ext. 262 

 

www.erin.ca 

PLEASE FOLLOW THE TOWN’S SOCIAL MEDIA FOR CONSTRUCTION UPDATES 

 


